From: RSCDevelopmentControl

Sent: 13 July 2015 14:58

To: Planning; Thuaire, Charles

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2015/3312/P
For you

Vicky Wemyss-Cooke
Principal Committee Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5726

From: Tony C [mailto

Sent: 13 July 2015 14:32

To: RSCDevelopmentControl

Cc: Abjal Afrus; Fulbrook, Julian (Councillor); Bucknell, Jonny (Councillor); Callaghan, Patricia (Councillor)
Subject: Planning Application 2015/3312/P

Windmill

Residents
6 Windmill, New North Street, Holborn, London, WC1N 3PG

To The Planning Department
Dear Vicky Wemyss-Cooke
With reference to 2015/3312/P

This revision is of design directly effects 28 flats as these will be disturbed by considerable noise and will
also make the proposed hall un-useable to the residents thereby rendering it as a total waste of recourses.

As this planning application was registered incorrectly on the 16 June 2015 in the Planning Register as it
incorrectly states the location. Tt is registered as being New North Street. It should have been Tybolds Close
and a separate application for the Old Gloucester Street. Falcon Hall, change. Also as there was no
consultation with those affected the Residents of Falcon and the residents and properties on the opposite
side of the road.

As this Planning Application Amendment is incorrectly presented and no consoltation was made to those
affected it can not stand

It is also to be noted that the person making the application has a history of dishonest practice in the past in
relation ship to other planning and Local Government activities. All applications made by this person should
be fully scrutinised by the Development Control Committee applications should remain provisional for at
least 1 year.

We the representatives of the Tybolds Close Estate would like to make a representation to the Planning
Committee regarding this application and any subsequent applications By Camden Housing Department
regarding the Proposed Redevelopment of the Tybolds Close Estate.

1



2013/1014/P Tybalds Estate New North Street London WCIN
To prevent such a blatant fraud being attempted again.

Yours Sincerely

Tony Coates

For Windmill Residents



